
 

 

 

 

7th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Muck, Mess and Mixtures 

As part of our theme ‘Muck, Mess and Mixtures’, we are going to be making 
sandwiches and dips during our writing and design & technology lessons in school. 

In order to buy all the food items for these activities we are asking for a contribution of 
£2.00 so that we can purchase the items to carry out these fabulous activities. 

If you are able to contribute £2.00. Please send the money in to your child’s class 
teacher in a small envelope with your child’s name on. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Tullett (KS1 Phase Leader) 

 
 


